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Bruce Freeman Rail Trail Design Task Force - Possible Quorum at the  
Board of Selectmen Meeting 

 
Tuesday, March 21, 2017 at 7:30 PM 

Town Hall - Lower Level, 322 Concord Road, Sudbury, MA 
 

 
Bruce Freeman Rail Trail Design Task Force members will attend the Board of Selectmen 
Meeting on Tuesday, March 21, 2017 at 7:30 pm in Lower Town Hall. This notice of meeting 
anticipates that there may be a quorum of the Task Force, but that the Task Force will not 
be deliberating or taking votes at this meeting.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Questions can be directed to Beth Suedmeyer, Planning and Community Development, Environmental 

Planner, suedmeyerb@sudbury.ma.us,978-639-3363.  
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